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School of Education and Human Services

ACCOLADES AND ACCOMPLISHMENTS

Daryl Blackburn Receives Keeper of the Dream Award

Daryl Blackburn, a Human Resource Development major in the

School of Education and Human Services is one of the recipients of

the 2017 Oakland University prestigious Martin Luther King Jr.

Keeper of the Dream Scholarship Award. The Keeper of the Dream

Award was created 23 years ago to celebrate students

who promote the importance of diversity and inclusion in

our society.

Congratulations to Daryl!

Jennifer Matthews Publishes Book Chapter

Jennifer Matthews, an assistant professor in the department of

Counseling has recently published a book chapter in Developing

Workforce Diversity Programs, Curriculum, and Degrees in Higher

Education. The title of the chapter is, "A Perspective on How

Counseling Curricula Can Enhance Workforce Diversity Practices."

Congratulations to Jennifer!

IN THE NEWS

SEHS CC and ABA Clinic Participate in OU's Day of Service

On November 16, the SEHS Counseling Center (SEHS CC)

partnered with the ABA Clinic to participate in the OU Day of

Service. The OU Day of Service is an opportunity for students to

participate in various volunteer projects as a way of giving back to

the community. The SEHS CC and ABA clinic worked on sensory
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packets for the "Look. Uncover. Nurture. Act" (LUNA) project at

Easter Seals, which helps to understand the impact of trauma on a

child’s functioning and to provide assessments. The packets, which

included silly putty, feathers, stress balls, a picture frame for a

picture of a safe person and cards with inspirational quotes provide

comfort for the children during their assessments. Staff from the

SEHS CC and ABA Clinic were able to complete 77 packets for Easter Seals. 

UPCOMING EVENTS

CELEBRATIONS

If you do not wish to have your birthday included, contact James Silvestri at jmsilves@oakland.edu

ABOUT THE SEHS BULLETIN

The SEHS Bulletin is a place where faculty and staff can share news and celebrate the wonderful

things happening in SEHS. The bulletin is the perfect place to share information about your

publications and awards, special projects and committee news, as well as announce events.

All are welcome to send items for inclusion. If you choose to do so, please ensure that your items
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are print ready, that you include all related links, and that you have permission to publish any photos

being submitted. Please put "SEHS Bulletin" in the subject line and email your information to:

jmsilves@oakland.edu.

If you have questions about the bulletin, email James Silvestri at jmsilves@oakland.edu.

Oakland University
School of Education and Human Services

Pawley Hall

456 Pioneer Drive, Rochester, MI, 48309-4482

(248) 370-3050

oakland.edu/sehs

Manage your preferences or unsubscribe.

Not subscribed? Sign up to receive our future emails.
View this email in a browser.

SEHS Bulletin - December 9, 2016

3 of 3 12/9/2016 3:42 PM


